
 

 

14 May 2025 

 

Dear Mayfield Whanau and Tamariki,  

Kia Ora and warm Pacific greetings, 

We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you all!  The Board of Mayfield School 
has completed the appointment process, and we are delighted to announce that 
Meritiana MacShane has been appointed as our new school Principal. 

Meritiana brings with her 18 years of teaching experience and a deep passion for 
learning and leading.  For the past 10 years, she has been the Deputy Principal at 
Otahuhu Primary School, where she made a huge impact on her students and staff.  
We know she will bring a wealth of knowledge, care, and expertise to Mayfield School.  
We feel truly blessed and excited to have her joining our school whanau. 

We also want to thank everyone who supported us throughout the appointment 
process.  The Board is confident that Meritiana will help guide our Tamariki to continue 
to learn, grow, and shine. 

We will be officially welcoming Meritiana MacShane to Mayfield in Term 3.  We will be 
holding a special Powhiri to welcome her into our school and you are all most welcome 
to join us.  A confirmation date will be sent out to our communication platforms 
through – email, Skool loop and the Mayfield School website. 

 

Nga mihi nui 

 

Trish Anderson 

Presiding Member 

Mayfield School Board 


